November 19, 2010

Your Repersenative 
House of Representatives
 
Washington, DC 20515‑1008

Re: Please cosponsor H. Res. 1498

Dear Representative _____________

As a concerned responsible motorcyclist, I urge you to cosponsor H. Res. 1498, introduced by Representative F. James Sensenbrenner, Jr.  This resolution supports efforts to retain the ban on the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration's (NHTSA) ability to lobby State legislators using Federal tax dollars and urges the NHTSA to focus on crash prevention and rider education and training. 

As my Representative, I urge you to support H. Res. 1498 which protects states' rights and for the NHTSA to focus on crash prevention and rider education and training as its core component of any motorcycle safety program instead of solely focusing on increase helmet use.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important issue.

Sincerely,

Name:

Number:

